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Website Has New Look
AST has been rebuilding and updating its website. We thank our members for their patience during the
last few months if you have experienced some glitches or difficulties. It is up and running and we are
hopeful we have all the "new bugs" removed. Be sure to check out the Directory to make sure your
information is correct. If there are changes or updates needed, please contact Rose.

Visit our Website

Membership Renewal Time

It's July! That means it's time to renew our AST
membership. In addition to the lastest AST
information, members are listed on the directory,
so clients can locate you. This year, members will
receive discounts for trainings, access to
international trainers, and networking with others
across the world.

Go to the webpage, then About Membership, then
Applications. Each person will fill out a new
application, even if you have been a member
before. This is part of our new website program
that allows us to keep in touch with members
better. THANK YOU!

RENEW HERE

Social Media Expert: Stephanie Idalski

Stephanie Idalski has volunteered to be AST's social media
expert. She will be posting regularly on Facebook and
Instagram, keeping us update on facts, trainings, and
interesting tidbits. If you have items you would like posted,
please contact Stephanie.

Stephanie is a MAST member living and practicing in
Buffalo, Wyoming, USA. Thank you, Stephanie!
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SAVE the DATE!
AST's International Conference

September 12-19, 2021

This year, AST chose to cancel its 2020
International Conference at Kruger National Park,
South Africa, due to Covid-19. We have
rescheduled for 2021, and all members are invited
to attend. In addition to extensive Safari trips,
members will have the opportunity to hear from
key speakers, view casework, and engage in
group and individual consultation. It's the trip of a
lifetime!


